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  A message from Mrs Atherton 
 

School has been so exciting over the last two weeks.  We have celebrated National 
Poetry day, our Ambassadors and then the whole of KS1 visited the Theatre Royal, 
we took part in the Cross Country event and  Foxes class continued Bake Off 
Tuesdays (it’s quickly becoming my favourite day of the week!) 
 
We need to ensure that all children arrive into school on time as this is impacting 
on learning time and disruptive for staff and other  children. There is now a form 
in the School Office  that parents must sign to explain lateness. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. Mrs Atherton 

 

Cross Country 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fifteen of our amazing children recently represented Burton Green at a 

city wide cross country competition. We were extremely proud of their 

effort, sportsmanship and speed! 



 

 
POLITE NOTICE — We do encourage the children 
to bike or scoot to school but for the safety of 
the whole school community could we please 
ask that bikes or scooters are not ridden on 
school grounds when the gates are closed and 
children are leaving/arriving at school.  There 
have been some near misses and we don’t want 
anyone to be hurt or injured.  Thank you for your 
co-operation. 
 
 

Useful Information 

Applications for secondary school places can now 
be made online.  A guide for parents is available 
at york.gov.uk/guideforparents 
Details of secondary school open evenings can 
be found at york.gov.uk/openevenings 
The closing date for applications is 31st October 
2018. 
 
You should check your children’s hair regularly 
for head lice, ideally once a week – a good way 
to remember this is ONCE A WEEK TAKE A PEEK. 
For further information regarding treatment of 
head lice please visit the website 
www.onceaweektakeapeek.com  
 
We also strongly recommend that girls tie their 
hair back in ponytails or plaits. 
 
 

Key Stage 1 
 

Squirrels and Hares have enjoyed their first school visit 
to the theatre this week to see ‘Snow Queen’.   

Although it was a long walk, they really enjoyed the 
performance. 

 

 
 

Early Years 
Fox Cubs 

Fox Cubs have been learning how to brush their 
teeth properly this week and will even be doing it 
everyday in Nursery!  Look out for the information 

pack coming out this week. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
                            

  Hedgehogs 
Hedgehogs really enjoyed 

their first visit to the forest.  
They had fun exploring the 
environment and making 

habitats for different  
animals. 

 

http://northumberlandmam.blogspot.com/2014/06/nasty-nits.html?spref=pi


 

Attendance 
 

 
Hedgehogs (Reception)  -  89% 
 
Squirrels (Year 1)            - 91% 
 
Hares (Year 2)                - 96% 
 
Badgers (Year 3/4)         - 92% 
 
Owls (Year 4/5)              - 92% 
 
Foxes (Year 5/6)     - 97% 
 
The winning class this week are: 
 

Foxes 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Key Stage 2 

    Foxes have had a very busy start to the year—we are 
particularly enjoying our weekly bake off sessions, learn-
ing new skills and techniques while enjoying the quality 

control eating! 
We have also enjoyed exploring our Forest School, we will 

be spending lots of this year outside. 

 

 

 

 

 

Weds 10th Oct - Y6 Residential to Kingswood 

Tues 16th Oct - Flu Vaccinations (Rec to Year 5) 

Tues 23rd Oct - Halloween Disco 

   KS1 4.45—5.45pm 

   KS2 6.00—7.00pm 

Fri 26th Oct -  Children break for Half Term 

Wed 31st Oct - Application deadline for secondary  

   school places  

Mon 5th Nov - Children return to school  

Fri 9th Nov -  School Photograph Day 

Fri 16th Nov - KS2 Athletics at VoY 

Fri 30th Nov - INSET Day 

Fri 21st Dec -  Children break for Christmas 

 

 

 


